
Troll Class have had a wonderful start to the year! During our IPC entry 

point, we discovered mysterious eggs in the school, we decided to open 

these and found the remains of a dinosaur inside. Then we used our 

dinosaur remains make our own fossils. Later that day, we researched 

Stone Age art and recreated our interpretation of this using a range of art 

materials. 

Here are some pictures of our exciting learning: 

           

       

  

In Literacy we have focused on our book ‘Tyrannosaurus Drip’. We have 

written interesting setting descriptions and begun to write our own 

stories, which include characters we have made up, inspired by our book. 

During Maths we have been working on our addition and subtraction. We 

have been partitioning our numbers and identifying when we need to 

regroup to solve our calculations correctly.  

Troll Class did such an amazing job this week. Well done Year 3! 

 


